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Comments: The Wilderness Act directly prohibits permanent installations of any kind, except in the most dire
circumstances. | am a rock climber. Permanent anchorage is NOT needed or desirable. In addition, its usage,
unlike hiking trails, cannot be justified under the rationale that it reduces impact by concentrating visitor traffic.
There is no way that allowing fixed anchors in Wilderness Areas honors the spirit of the law.



